
 

 

Milburn Annual Parish Meeting  -  6th May 2025 

 

 

Present 

Councillors D Richardson,(in the Chair), R Healey, P Moran, M Armstrong 

and A Rorks     

Clerk J Todd  Parishioners  :- One member of the Public 

 

 

Apologies    
Lorna Baker, W&F Council 

 

 

Minutes of the Last Annual Parish Meeting 

The minutes from the 7th May 2024 were approved  

 

 

Matters Arising 

Garden Waste Skip appears to be working well 

The Village Green Grass Cutting has received no complaints 
 

Annual Report of the Council 

The Chairman ensured everyone had a copy and had read the Annual 

Report/Newsletter of the Parish Council.   

A copy of the newsletter is in the Minute Book. 

 

 

Matters of Concern raised by Parishioners 

The matter of cars parking on the village green while the grass is being 

cut, would it be helpful if a note was sent out informing the community 

when the grass is being cut so that no cars are parked on the green. 

There is a new seat to be sited near the swings, this is a donation from A 

Watson to the village, the parish council sincerely thank her for her 

generosity   

Would it be possible to ask for volunteers within the village to help with 

some painting and general maintenance 

 

Meeting Closed at  7.50pm 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed___________________________________Dated      
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